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From the RE's Desk
I am very pressed for time this month, so,

the RE's Report will be brief.
On July 25, SCCAjoined with the Porsche

Club of America to conduct a driving school.
This combined effort proved to be very
successful, and I am hoping that we continue
to expand our programs by assisting other
clubs. Cooperation benefits everyone.
Thanks to Lindsey Akamu, Roger Au, Pete
Fagin, Ed Higa, Gerald Luke, and Ron
Mishima for helping me at this event, and a
very special thanks to the Porsche Club
people for bringing us together.
The July 31 - Aug 1 Driver's School and

Regional Race will be covered in the next
newsletter. But, I want to take this chance to
thank all of the workers and drivers who made
it happen. This really was a team effort, and
the club spirit was everywhere. Thanks again.
I hope to see you all at the Solo Awards

Banquet this month, and remember that this
is open to everyone. Spend an evening
"bench racing" with you fellow cub members
and bring a friend.

M.G. Lewis
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region, SCCA

Solo Awards
Banquet

WHERE: Elephant & Castle Restaurant
98-1247 Kaahumanu
phone 487-5591

DATE: August 28, 1993
TIME: 7:00 p.m.
WHO: Everyone

RSVP: M.G. Lewis, 672-8255

1993 Wheel to Wheel
Racing Schedule

REGIONALRACE
31 October
19 December

Welcome Novices
The SCCA Hawaii Region would like to

welcome Keith Harada, Justin Izumi,
Steven Lum, Chris Messer, Karl
Riemensperger, Ryan Shimada, Eugene Yiu
to SCCASolo II racing.
Congratulations to Chris Messe~ :for being -:>

the fastest novice on July 11 in his Chevrolet
Camaro. Congratulations to Justin Izumi for ,
being the fastest novice on August 8 in his ----
Honda Accord.


